
CMO Council Meetings – Guidelines for Observers 

• The Council meetings held by videoconference may be observed by the 
public, please contact the college for information on how to attend.

• Those attending the Council meetings as observers do not participate in the 
meeting.

• Observers are required mute their microphone during the videoconference.

• If a portion of the meeting is closed to the public, an announcement will be 
made to move in-camera. Observers do not participate. If known in advance, 
in-camera items are noted on the agenda. The agenda is posted to the CMO 
website two weeks prior to the scheduled Council meeting.

• Observers can access the Council package materials from the College website 
approximately two weeks prior to the scheduled Council Meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the Council meeting or would like to register 
as an observer, please contact the College at cmo@cmo.on.ca  or by phone at 
416-640-2252, ext 227.
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